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Annual Kindergarten Countdown Begins! 
Each year, the Chautauqua Kindergarten classes count down the last weeks of the 
school year with a special ABC Countdown to Summer celebration.  Starting with 
“A is for Animal Day” on May 14th, the students and staff are donning costumes, 
reading books, telling stories and having fun with the alphabet. 

Much of what we highlight in Chautauqua Shines is found on 
our school website.  We hope you take some time to visit us 

at: http:/ /www.vashonsd.org/ces 

B is for Bubbles! 
C is for Cape! 

D is for Dinosaur! H is for Hat! 

https://www.vashonsd.org/Domain/8


At Chautauqua we focus on Respect for SOLE. 

SOLE stands for Self, Others, Learning and Environment... 

...and we try to show respect for each of them every day.   

Check out the SOLE Center on our website. 

As part of our school-wide culture, SOLE is encouraged 
throughout the school.  What are some ways your family 
shows Respect for SOLE at home? 

At Chautauqua 

 

1st Grade Seascapes 
The 1st graders have been learn-
ing all about sea and ocean life.  
They created paper seascapes, 
filled with jellyfish, starfish and 
sea anemones.  

Under the guidance of PE specialist Amy Bogaard, Chautauqua 4th graders learn all 
about bicycle safety on the McMurray Parking lot. 

4th Grade Bicycle Safety 

http://www.vashonsd.org/domain/339
https://www.vashonsd.org/domain/339


Donated supplies, books and clothes were delivered to the Jinja Misindye Primary 
School.  Monetary donations were used to purchase student backpacks. 

Uganda Sister Schools Update 
Terry McGill from the Sister Schools Program visited CES to 
update students on the school supplies they donated last fall.  
The supplies were delivered to schools in Uganda and Mr. 
McGill shared stories and photos about the Ugandan students 
and the difference the donations have made in their lives. 

http://sisterschools.org/


You can explore the wonderful 
happenings at Chautauqua many 

ways, including... 

CHAUTAUQUA STUDIOS VIDEOS 

CHAUTAUQUA SHINES 

It’s all there in the Student Life 

section on the CES Website.   

5th Grade at Waskowitz 
Our 5th Graders made their annual trek to the North Cascades for their four night 
stay Camp Waskowitz.  There they explore the outdoors, sleep in a cabin, learn 
new skills and study forest and river ecology.  And have a little fun along the way. 

https://vimeo.com/user13263366
https://www.vashonsd.org/domain/347
https://www.vashonsd.org/ces

